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HB3390 Places an unfair burden on the Hareline Dubbin Fly Tying Materials 

Company. I have done Business with Hareline for over 30 years, they are an 

outstanding company, a Leader in the Fly Tying Materials Market, a necessary 

Supplier and provide products in a significant portion of my Business both locally and 

all across the country through my online sales. 

Hareline Dubbin should be exempted from this Fur Ban HB3390. 

Thank you, 

Bill Sherer - Owner 

We Tie It Fly Shop 

PO Box 516 

Boulder Junction, WI 54512 


